ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 2010-2011
CITY OF ANN ARBOR BUDGET AND PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATES

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, May 3, 2010, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the proposed 2010-2011 City of Ann Arbor Budget.  The Property Tax Millage Rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. 
The proposed budget is available for inspection at the City Clerk's Office, and at the City Finance Office, located in the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building (City Hall), 100 N. Fifth Avenue.  Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140.

Jacqueline Beaudry, CMC, Ann Arbor City Clerk
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